From: PUC
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 11:32 AM
To:
Subject: EL17-028

Steve and Luveta Wicks:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Crocker Wind Farm, docket EL.17-028. Here is a link to the docket:
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017/el17-028.aspx. I appreciate receiving your concerns as landowners
within the project area.

Your letter and my response will be added to Comments and Responses in the docket, as was done with your
prior comments.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov






